C&C Technologies Opens
Shreveport area office

C&C Technologies has opened its Stonewall, Louisiana office, as well as its appointment of Josh McDaniel as senior regulatory
specialist. McDaniel's background includes a degree in wildlife biology from Louisiana Tech University, time served on the state
technical advisory committee for the USDA Natural Resources Conservation Service, and certification as a Wetland Delineator.

The office will provide land survey services, as well as wetland determinations and delineations, US Army Corps of Engineers
permitting, drill site assessments and layouts, erosion control consultation, and surveys for threatened and endangered species,

specialising in the Red-cockaded Woodpecker.
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